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November 2024 
 

 
Last Transnational Partner Meeting in Barcelona 

 

 

On November 5–6, 2024, the RECOMMIT Project celebrated its final 

transnational partner meeting, hosted by Andromines, marking a pivotal 

moment in the project's journey. 

 

The first day of the meeting featured in-depth presentations and discussions 

on the project’s achievements, lessons learned, and the impact of innovative 

approaches like blended and VR-based learning on social reintegration 

strategies. Partners also collaborated on plans for ensuring the sustainable 

implementation of project outcomes and their long-term impact. 

 

The second day included a visit to the Puig de les Basses Penitentiary Centre in 

Figueres, offering partners a firsthand look at the prison’s modern facilities and 

comprehensive educational and rehabilitative programs. Observing the center’s 

emphasis on education, personal growth, and skill-building underscored the 

importance of supportive environments for successful reintegration. 

 

The meeting was a resounding success, concluding with gratitude to 

Andromines for their exceptional hospitality. As the RECOMMIT Project 

approaches its conclusion, partners invite the public to stay engaged and follow 

updates on the project’s social media. 

 

 

For more information about the project, follow us on social media Recommit- 

worksite communication project (https://www.facebook.com/recommiteu) 
 or contact your local partner.  
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